Minutes of the

St. Joseph's Society
February 13, 2008

The regular meeting of the St. Joseph's Society was held on Wednesday, January 9, 2008.
Treasurer Darin Holmes opened the meeting with a prayer. 22 members were present. Minutes
accepted as written.

The treasurer reported - Darin thanked those that have already sent in their 2008 dues.
Halle rental income of $563.50, memorials of $30.00, and other income for a total income of
$1099.61. Expenses included a donation of $100.00 to Winter Benefit, utilities of $291.17, and
other expenses for a total expenses of $496.17. Net income for January of $603.44. Accepted as
presented.

Mass intentions were made in the honor of Freddie Tatsch, Alex Ransleben, Albert
Jenschke, Ruben Kammlah, Hilmar Weinheimer Jr., Edgar Weber, George Heimann, and Arlin
Crenwelge.

New Business- Kirby Davis donated the beer tonight in memory of Freddie Tatsch.

Mike Reavis brought up meeting dates for the Society. | have had some members ask
about changing our meeting date, due to conflicts with other organizations. If you have any
suggestions or comments, please contact Mike Reavis. We will discuss meeting dates at the next
meeting.

Darin reported that the Society has been asked to do the Stations of the Cross on Friday,
February 29, at 6:00 pm in the small church. We need volunteers, Darin offered to read, and
Danny Roeder offered to carry the cross. We need two to carry candles. We will be preparing
soup and bread for 40. All the bowls, napkins and utensils are provided. The meal will be in the
cafeteria.

The Society has been asked to join St. Ann's Society, Catholic Daughters, and Knights of
Columbus to award scholarships this year. It was motioned that the Society fund two $500.00
scholarships for Gillespie County Catholic Youth. The motion passed. Steven Montgomery
commented that he would like to have someone from the society on the selection committee.
Darin H. agreed, and will assure that we are represented on the selection committee.

Committee Reports — Steve Montgomery reported that the building committee is getting
proposals on electric work in the Halle.

Feast Day Barbecue- Darin reported that he has invited Bishop Flannagan to the barbecue.
The banner has been delivered, cost $500.00, we spent $292.50 on advertising last year. The meat
will be barbecue pork. Ray B volunteered to place fliers on main street. The tickets have been
printed. Darin has talked with Billy Pahl concerning sending raffle tickets home with the school
kids, with a return envelope. They will go out on the first of the month. Enclosed with your
mailed minutes are raffle tickets for the upcoming Feast Day Barbecue. $5.00 buys 6 tickets.
Please return tickets to the treasurer or drop off at the mail box at St. Joseph's Halle.

Pray for members Bobby Sagebiel, Gus Pehl, Lou Baretta's wife - Bernadette, Ray Ellis,
and Dayton Weidenfeller. Pray for deceased members Arlin Crenwelge and Freddie Tatsch.
There was a motion to adjourn at 7:15 p.m.. Treasurer Darin Holmes closed with a prayer to Our
Lady.

The Next meeting is scheduled on Wednesday March 12, 2008, at 6:30 pm. in the Halle.



